
Outbound Call 
 
Hello, this is Dominion Energy calling to update you on the status of a Main Feeder Hardening 
project in your area. We are pleased to inform you that the necessary permits have been 
secured, pre-construction activities are underway, and Construction activities will begin on 
Thursday, July 22nd. 
 
Over the next few weeks you can expect to see trucks and other equipment in the vicinity, as 
well as tree trimming in the right-of-way along the rear of your property as we prepare to 
upgrade the existing overhead facilities. We will make every effort to minimize impact and 
inconvenience. Safety is a priority. We ask that you maintain a safe distance from construction 
activity and equipment at all times.  
 
We are committed to completing the project in your area as efficiently as possible and we are 
excited about improving your electric service reliability.   
 
Thank you for your partnership.  If you have any questions, please call me at (252) 619-3017.  
 


